
As part of PEC's loyalty branding initiative, this endeavour has been 
met with an overwhelmingly positive response from engineering 
universities nationwide. UET proudly takes the lead as the first of 
many HEI’s to launch this initiative - reflecting their shared 
commitment to turn visionary projects into reality.
With Pathway to Practice, bringing registration directly to engineers’ 
doorsteps and instilling a proud sense of ownership in fresh 
graduates, PEC marks the beginning of many transformative changes 
ahead.
With the inauguration ceremony taking place on Monday, 25th 
November 2024, heartfelt congratulations to the PEC Chairman, the 
Governing Body, Vice Chancellor & Faculty Members UET and 
everyone who played a role in achieving this remarkable milestone.
Together, let’s pave the way for a brighter future in engineering across 
Pakistan.
Stay connected for more exciting updates!

EXCITING ANNOUNCEMENT FROM PEC!

The Chairman PEC and its Governing Body are proud to announce 
the launch of its first ever desk at UET Lahore!
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